

Bonington Drive, Arnold, Nottingham NG5 7EX

Tele: 0115 8408068 Fax: 0115 8408708

Head Teacher: Mrs E Essex Email: office@robertmellors.org.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. The teachers have enjoyed speaking to many of you and your children on the phone over this week. It has been good to be able to check-in with you and to find out how things are going. If you would like your child's teacher to ring you, please let them know via their email address.

We have heard lots of great news about learning and other activities that the children have been doing while they have been away from school over the past few weeks. Thank you for your positive feedback on the learning resources that the teachers are working so hard to provide for the children.

New daily learning is added to class pages on the school website every week. The teachers are providing activities which can either be done online or on paper so that your child doesn't have to rely on an electronic device or having something printed out. The class pages can be found in the Parents section of the website https://www.robertmellors.notts.sch.uk/

On the class pages you can also see photos that some of you have sent in of your children's learning – it is great to see the amount of care and effort that is being made. Please keep sending these – we love to see them.

We recognise that for some children, learning at home presents a great challenge and that routines can be hard to establish or keep. The class teachers would be very happy to offer support with this. Please do not hesitate to contact your child's teacher by their email address, or by a call to the office telephone. They will get back in touch with you and offer any help they can. The teacher's email addresses can be found at the end of this letter.

You may be aware that there is much talk in the media about when schools will be re-opening. The Education Secretary has recently spoken about schools partially re-opening in future weeks. We only have the same information as you do — we have received no further guidance on when, or even how, we will be expected to open in a way which is safe for both children and adults. As always, we are guided by the government in this respect and will only open when it is safe to do so.

As soon as we know any further information about what re-opening might look like, we will let you know.

We all miss you and your children a great deal. We can't wait to have the children back in school. In the meantime, though, we will continue to do our very best to provide your children with learning that engages them and supports their future education.

Sending best wishes from myself and the whole team

Mrs Essex



Teacher email addresses

F1	Little Herons	Mrs Clark	Jclarkeheron@gmail.com
F2	Disney Class	Mrs Heathcote	mrsheathcote1@gmail.com
		Mr Steele	mellorssteele@gmail.com
Y1	Goldsworthy Class	Mrs Harris	year1harris@gmail.com
Y1/2	Himid Class	Miss May	missmayhimid@gmail.com
Y2	Hockney Class	Mrs Kilburn	mrskilburn3@gmail.com
Y3	Monet Class	Mrs Taylor	Ktayloryear3@gmail.com
		Mr Raven	Pravenyear3@gmail.com
Please copy both Mr Raven and Mrs Taylor into emails			
Y3/4	Banksy Class	Mr Emsley	emsleymr@gmail.com
Y4	Reilly Class	Miss Wheeldon	misslwheeldon@gmail.com
Y5	O'Keefe Class	Mrs Steel	mrssteelyear5@gmail.com
		Mrs Ross	mrsrossyear5@gmail.com
Please copy both Mrs Steel and Mrs Ross into emails			
Y6	Morris Class	Mr Eggleston	mreggleston7@gmail.com